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T R A N S L A T I O N 

 
January 4, 2024 
Circular No. SBP-DJ-0004-2024 
 
 
 
General Manager 
 

Subject:  Business and Customer Service Schedule – 
Superintendency of Banks of Panama (January 
9, 2024) 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
As you may be aware, through Law 118, dated December 27, 2013, January 9 of every year was declared 
National Sovereignty Day in remembrance of the patriotic deeds of the Martyrs of 1964, and a day of 
national mourning was declared. Therefore, the closure of all public and private offices is decreed.   
 
As a result, the offices of the Superintendency of Banks of Panama will be closed on Tuesday, January 
9, 2024. Consequently, procedural and administrative deadlines will be suspended. 
 
We kindly request that you provide the necessary instructions to your staff. 
 
Best regards,  
 
Digitally signed by [S] 
NAME CASTILLO CHANG, 
AMAURI ARIEL – ID 8-238-386 
Date: 2024.01.04 13:58:22 - 05’00’ 

Amauri A. Castillo 
Superintendent 
 
/adrt 

 


